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Comments: I believe that restricting the establishment of new routes to climbing areas on non-Wilderness lands

is unenforceable and will not only lead to unnecessary conflict between land managers and climbers, but also

impede the safety of climbers. Since climbers have traditionally and historically been great advocates of cultural

and natural preservation of climbing areas, I think that new anchors should be allowed until ongoing research

deems them problematic on a case-by-case basis.

 


